
EAGLE LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

Mr. Robert C. Stevens 
1 Green Ridge Road 
Pittsford, N.Y. 14534 

Dear Bob: 

David Warren 
9 No. Tappan Landing Rd. 
Tarrytown, N.Y. 10591 

November 27, 1979 

I want to thank you on behalf of myself and - I am certain - all the 
other members of the Eagle Lake Association, for the dedication, time, 
interest and concern you have manifested for the improvement of our 
lake and its environment. 

Please extend our sincerest thanks to Mr. Frank vertucci for his efforts 
on our behalf. 

I have written to Dr. Oglesby at Cornell, and shall keep you advised of 
his reply. 

The information I have received from- your letters has been extremely in­
formative, enlightening, and constructive. I do believe this informa­
tion should be conveyed to all of our members in the form of a newsletter. 
We could take this information and condense it, showing the pros and cons 
of the program we have discussed. With everyone knowing what neglect 
may cause, we may have a better chance of implementing a constructive 
program at our Annual Meeting. 

What is your opinion? 

I hope you and Jane are enjoying the best of health. 

Sincerely, 

DW:fb David Warren 


